
Re: 

 

Dear housing provider,

I am writing this letter to confirm that ___________________________, my patient, has been under my 
care and treatment for _____________________________ that substantially affects one or more of 
their major life activities.

As part of their treatment plan, I have prescribed an emotional support animal (ESA) to assist with 
managing their symptoms. Based on my professional evaluation and experience treating this patient, I 
have determined that the presence of an ESA is necessary for the patient's mental health and well-
being.

The specific type of animal I have prescribed is named ___________________________, which will be 
housed with the patient in their dwelling unit. I am a licensed mental health professional in the state of 
________________________, and my license number is ________________. My license was issued 
on ________________________.

I am authorized to provide this letter as a professional evaluation and prescription for an ESA to be 
granted to my patient under the Fair Housing Act and the Americans with Disabilities Act.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
_______________________________________. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
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